
PTO Meeting Minutes 
Monday, February 2, 2015-6:30 PM 

FLE Cafeteria 
 

President, Abby Doherty, called the meeting to order at 6:33 PM. Board members present 
were:  Heather Eckstein, Lori Holt, Amanda Hill and Erin Sullivan. 
 
6 members were also present. 
 
Minutes from the January 2015 meeting were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s report was read and approved. 
 
Old and New Business: School skate will be February 26th from 6-8 p.m. 
 
Box Tops, Ron’s receipts, Campbell’s Labels are currently being collected. 
 
Raider Gear is still available with a possible sale on February 20th during the high school 
basketball games. Christina Brummett will be taking over Raider Gear for the next school year. 
 
Walk/Jog-A-Thon sponsor letters are going out February 3rd with a due date of February 16th. 
 
Ideas to improve parent participation in PTO/school activities are greatly needed. Please give 
any suggestions to any PTO officer. 
 
Ashleigh Hamblin is working on school supply lists for the 2015-16 school year. Representatives 
from each grade have been contacted. 
 
Requests:  Mr. Allai requested the purchase of 3 new basketball rims for use on the North 
playground. PTO will split the cost with Youth League. Unanimously approved. 
 
Mr. Allai requested the purchase of an electric 3 hole punch at a cost of $250 and benefiting 
410 students. The previous hole punch lasted approximately 10 years. Unanimously approved. 
 
Mrs. Capehart requested $50 for the purchase of 2 sets of 20 12” rulers. Unanimously 
approved. 
 
Mrs. Merrick and Mrs. Lemert are making a decision of payment for books for students to 
purchase from the illustrator during the Young Authors Conference. A list of his work will be 
available for parents to select and purchase from Amazon.com. 
 
Valentine’s Day classroom parties will be held February 13th 
 



Book Fair will be February 2nd-4th 
 
Early Release February 11th at 12:45 p.m. 
 
Spring Pictures February 18th 
 
Freddy’s night February 23rd from 5-8 p.m. 
 
Next meeting will be held March, 2nd 
 
Communication Reminders:  monthly newsletter, website www.frontenacpto.com and 
facebook Frontenac PTO (group) 
 
Floor was opened for questions and or requests-none 
 
Abby Doherty adjourned the meeting at 7:15 PM 

http://www.frontenacpto.com/

